
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/cc/PheaseyCommunityConcerns  

 

3rd December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This week, members of my Leadership Team were on duty in the local community and have 

witnessed an incident, which could have resulted in Barr Beacon School pupils being 

seriously injured.  

 

A group of local youths, who do not attend Barr Beacon School, set off several large 

fireworks in the car park of the Cat & Fiddle pub, as Barr Beacon School pupils were 

walking past (it was lucky no one was hurt).  This could have resulted in a serious injury to 

one of my pupils or staff.  When my staff addressed the youths, they were verbally abused 

with discriminatory comments. 

 

While these incidents are being treated very seriously by the police, we need your support in 

keeping your children safe. 

 

We are insisting that any Barr Beacon School pupil we find hanging around in the 

community returns home immediately and we urge you to reinforce this message with your 

child: 

Do not hang around in the community - come straight home. 

 

I thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 


